Donna Johnson

From: Claudia Chan <claudiachan1972@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 12:35 PM

To: Donna Johnson

Subject: Re: Application for the home kitchen permit
Attachments: county of harnett land use application.pdf

Hi Donna,

Thank you for your call and for providing the instructions for the application. | have filled out the form and
attached it to this email. However, | am unsure about one of the pages regarding the septic system
inspection. Could you please give me more guidance on how to complete this section?

Thank you for your help!
Best regards,

Claudia

Donna Johnson <djohnson@harnett.org> k2 2024411 8148 BAM E49:138& :

If this is all you are doing for your home baked business then | only need the attached

land use application completed and sent back to me. @ It will be a $25.00 charge

only. Once | receive that | will process and then you can call with credit card if you like
and make payment. | will then send all approved documents back to you and you can
start your business. Just remember that you cannot have the public comingin to pick up
items, you cannot change or add new appliances for this business and you cannot add
signage out in your yard.

Sincerely,

Donna Johnson
Project Coordinator / Customer Service Rep.

Development Services



(910) 814-6431 | diohnson@harnett.org

420 McKinney Parkway (physical) [ PO Box 65 (mailing) | Lillington, NC 27546

https://www.harnett.org/permits/

Privacy & Confidentiality Notice

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and shall be
disclosed to third parties when required by statutes. (NCGS Ch. 132)

From: Claudia Chan <claudiachan1972 @gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 11:28 AM
To: Donna Johnson <djohnson@harnett.org>
Subject: Application for the home kitchen permit

Good morning Donna,

| hope you are doing well. This is my second email to follow up regarding the health and sanitation
requirements we discussed earlier. After speaking with the department last Friday, I've decided to make
some changes to my product offerings to better comply with the regulations.

I’'ve revised my menu and am now planning to focus on the following items:

Butter almond cookies
Pound cake
Pineapple cake

Candies Marshmallow nougat



Fruit jelly chocolate

Italian bread focaccia

| believe these changes will help simplify the compliance process and meet the health and sanitation
standards. Could you please let me know if any further adjustments are needed, or if this updated
product list aligns better with the existing requirements?

Additionally, | have attached the fixing steps and the Pre-Development Info Sheet for your reference.

Thank you again for your guidance and support throughout this process. | look forward to hearing from
you.

Best regards,

Claudia



